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Uganda's Urban Planners Studied 
Nagareyama Otakanomori 

 
 
On May 29, 2023, fifteen Uganda participants of JICA Project, Urban Development 
Master Plan for Greater Kampala Metropolitan Area, visited the Nagareyama 
Otakanomori.  
 
At the Otakanomori center, UR held a lecture of 
Tsukuba Express and Nagareyama Otakanomori 
Project. Tsukuba Express Project was 
comprehensive advancement of urban and 
railway development. National government, local 
governments along the Tsukuba Express line, 
UR and railway company worked together to 
complete the project. 
 
Nagareyama Otakanomori Project was one of Tsukuba Express project, and UR 
formulated the Land Use Plan, implemented the Land readjustment project, 
developed infrastructure, and attracted commercial facilities. 
 
Participants are responsible for formulation of the master plan of their metropolitan 
and its realization. Though, they were interested in how multiple local governments 
and other stakeholders had been involved to realize the project. In response to their 
questions, we explained the legal system and the council that support the project. 
 
After the lecture, we went around Nagareyama Otakanomori by bus and walked 
around the station. Seeing the area where the plan was realized, they became more 
and more motivated to promote their projects. Finally, a representative of them 
talked his today’s impression and expressed their great gratitude to us. 
 
We can provide UR’s various knowledge and technology to developing countries 
through JICA project. 
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At Otakanomori community center 
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the commercial facility under the station 


